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One document from MSC said I needed a negative Covid test no less than 48 hours before 
boarding and another document that said I no longer need it, but to be on the safe side I got 
a test today with a certificate that shows it is 48 hours before boarding with a negative result.  
I believe that I now have all the required documents to board the ship and I have scheduled a 
car and driver to take me to the ship which is about 1 1/2 hours from Rome.  My check in 
time is between 11:00 and 12:00 on January 4th, 2023.  I also got a email welcome letter from 
the Captain.



